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Remember your Creator in the days of your youth… Ecclesiastes 12:1 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Dear Camper, 
 
     Can you believe that it is almost time for camp again?  The year sure went by quickly, 
didn’t it?  Well, maybe not for you if you have been sitting around being really bored, but 
summer is almost here, and that means Boys Camp is almost here. 
     We plan to have Matt Huffman back with us this summer teaching us about the parables.  
Singing will once again be an important part of our chapel times, as well as our quizzes and 
memory verses. Our memory verses for the first week are found in Mark 4:14-20, and Luke 
15:4-7. The verses for second week are found in Luke 18:1-8, and Matthew 5:14-16 
     You will be able to sign up for some of your favorite instructional activities after seeing 
skits presenting the activities on Sunday.  You’ll be able to choose from activities like 
woodsmanship, archery, canoeing, rocketry, handcrafts, Bible study, swimming, first aid, 
chess, ultimate Frisbee, and mountain biking.   
     During afternoon free time the tournaments will be running again.  The waterslide will be 
greased up and ready to go for those hot summer days, and the Trading Post will be open so 
you can pig out on $2.25 worth of candy.  Will you be tough enough for the 18/600?  You can 
find out during morning free time, or you might prefer to play different games or just hang out 
with your counselor. 
     Are you good at Capture the Flag, Counsellor Hunt, Kings in Chairs, or any of the other 
games we play? If so, you had better be prepared for anything, because who knows what we 
might dream up for our camp games this summer!   
     We’ll have lots of great food too to keep us going through all the activities.  Even though 
we have a lot planned, there is still room for your suggestions.  If there is a neat game or skit 
or any kind of idea you think would be fun to do at camp, you can contact me using the snail-
mail address, or email address at the bottom of this letter.  We would be glad to hear any 
suggestion you might have. 
 
 
In Christ, 
 
 
Steve Young 
933 Hammonds Ln. 
Brooklyn, MD 21225 
scyhistory@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Owned and operated   

by His Camps, Inc. 

. 

mailto:info@iroquoina.org

